
 

AMERICAN DELEGATION OF SAVOY ORDERS 

St. Lazarus Day Commemorative Mass and Dinner – March 9, 2010 
 

On March 9, members, friends and guests of the Savoy Orders participated in the fifth 

annual St. Lazarus Day Commemorative Mass at the University Church of St. Joseph, Avenue of 

the Americas, New York City.  Special prayers were also said in memory of the recent passing of 

the parents of Cav. Dott. Angelo Chinicci.  Comm. The Very Reverend John P. McGuire, 

O.P. celebrated the Mass.  The Mass was con-celebrated by Uff. Rev. Michael Lankford-

Stokes and Monsignor Robert Meyer and was assisted by Uff. Dott. Deacon Thomas Rich.  

The Mass was followed by a convivial dinner nearby at Café Loup.  

 

     
 

Members of the American Delegation of Savoy Orders at the St. Lazarus Day Commemorative Mass 
in the University Church of St. Joseph 

 

 
 

Members, friends and guests enjoying dinner after the Mass at Café Loup, New York City 
 
 

 Thanks to our celebrants of the Mass, Comm. The Very Rev. John P. McGuire, O.P., 

the American Delegation Chaplain, Comm. Richard Torrenzano, Uff. Avv. L’On Pasquale 

Menna and Comm. Joseph Sciame for co-ordinating the evening.  Thanks to all who attended 

these memorable events. 
 

 


